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The "Last Chance" Group was started October 10, 1991 by Paul B. "Bone," Dave W. 
"Smoke" and Bob. The Group was started because the men belonged to the "Last 
Chance" motorcycle club and sober bikers must start an "AA" group to belong to the 
Eastern Chapter of Pa. bikers. 

The meetings start at 8:00 P.M. It is a speaker - discussion meeting ending at 9:00 P.M. 

On October 19, 1995 the group made a change of format, and now has a "Bookers 
Meeting" every third Thursday of each month. 

The meeting usually has from 10 to 20 people each Thursday and things are going well. 



Group History 

Last Chance Group 

The "Last Chance" Group was started October 10, 1991 by Paul B. "Bone", Dave W. 
"Smoke" and Bob. The Group was started because the men belonged to the "Last Chance" 
motorcycle club and sober bikers must start an "AA" group to belong to the Eastern Chapter 
of Pa. bikers. 

The meeting started at 8:00 pm. It is a speaker-discussion meeting ending at 9:00 pm. 

On October 19, 1995 the group made a change of format, and now has a "Bookers 
Meeting" every third Thursday of each month. 

The meeting usually has from 1 O to 20 people each Thursday and things are going 
well. 




